Texas Board of Nursing

333 Guadalupe Street, Ste. 3-460, Austin, Texas 78701
Phone: (512) 305-7400 Fax: (512) 305-7401 www.bon.texas.gov

Katherine A. Thomas, MN, RN, FAAN
Executive Director

September 5, 2014

Xena Levina Malone
21210 Maybrook Manor Lane
Richmond, Texas 77407

Dear Ms. Malone:

Our file reflects that_all requirements of the Order of the Board entered on August 6, 2013, have been
met.

Should you wish to reinstate your nurse licensure compact privilege(s), you will need to complete
and return the enclosed Declaration of Primary State of Residence form. This form can be found
on the Board’s website, http://www.bon.state.tx.us/, Applications & Forms, Primary State of
Residence Declaration and download form, if needed.

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at (512) ‘

305-6827.

Sincerely,

DN

Diane E. Burell
Monitoring Supervisor

DB/mw

Enclosure: Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form

160-06.26.2012

Members of the Board

Kathleen Shipp, MSN, RN, FNP
Lubbock, President

Nina Almasy, MSN, RN  Deborah Bell, CLU, ChFC Patricia Clapp, BA Tamara Cowen, MSN, RN Sheri Crosby, JD, SPHR Marilyn Davis, MPA, BSN, RN
Austin Abilene Dalias Harlingen Dallas Sugar Land

Shelby Ellzey, BBA Monica Hamby, LVN  Kathy Leader-Horn, LVN  Mary M. LeBeck, MSN, RN Josefina Lujan, PhD, RN  Beverley Jean Nutall, LVN
Midlathian Amarillia Cranbhnyrv Weatherford El Pazo Brvanmn
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